
Federation Dates  
SISN Dates in blue 
HJS Dates in red 
FEBRUARY 
18th-22nd Half Term 

MARCH 
4th Sponsored Read Assembly 
4th EYFS2 Parent Workshop: 
Writing Green Class 2pm 
5th Y2 Roald Dahl Drama    
Workshop 
6th EYFS2 Parent Workshop: 
Writing (All Reception Classes 
5pm-5.45pm) 
7th EYFS2 Parent Workshop: 
Writing Pink Class 2pm 
7th World Book Day 
7th Y3 Book Event 
8th EYFS2 Parent Workshop: 
Writing Lilac/Yellow Classes 2pm 
11th Year 1 Parent workshops 
Turquoise 
12th Year 1 Parent workshops 
Purple  
13th/14th Parents Evenings 
13th Class 9 Parent Lunch 
15th Non-Uniform Day— Easter 
Egg Donations 
15th Year 1 Parent workshops 
Blue 
20th-22nd Y2 Parent Workshops 
Maths  Orange Class1.45-2.45 
(also 4-5pm) 
20th Class 8 Parent Lunch 
21st Y2 Parent Workshops: 
Maths Red Class 1.45-2.45 
22nd Y2 Parent Workshops: 
Maths Silver Class 1.45-2.45 
25th EYFS1 Parent Workshop 
Maths 
28th Belvidere Music Festival  
28th Gymnastics Competition 

APRIL 
2nd Parents Evening 
3rd Class 7 Parent Lunch 
3rd FunRaisers Bingo 
4th Parents Evening 
8th Easter Service 
8th Easter Egg Hunt 
15th—26th Easter holidays 

MAY 
6th May Bank Holiday 
If you would like any further          
information for the events listed  
above then please contact the 
schools directly. More details will be 
printed in the newsletter closer to 
the actual event if applicable. 

Friday 15th February This Half Term’s Value is Hope 

“You cannot change the circumstances, the seasons or the wind,  

but you can change yourself. That is something you have”  

- Jim Rohn 

Disabled Parking 

We would like to advise parents that the disabled spaces at both of our schools are available 

to help assist children, parents and visitors with a disability. However, please be aware that 

not all disabilities are visible and rudeness towards staff will not be tolerated. Our staff car 

parks are limited for space and we also have to accommodate visitors and contractors so 

please park elsewhere where possible. Many thanks 

Outdoor Play Equipment 

We would like to make all parents 

aware that the outdoor play equipment 

at both schools can only be used under 

the supervision of a member of staff in 

order to prevent any  accidents. This 

includes when dropping off/collecting 

your child and any younger siblings who 

may wish to play on the equipment 

whilst you wait. In the interest of    

safety, please ensure your child(ren) do 

not use the equipment unless a        

supervising member of staff   advises 

that it is safe to do so. Thank you in 

advance for your co-operation. 

Message from Miss Peters, Executive Headteacher 

Thursday 7th March is World Book Day 

and all children across the Federation will 

have an opportunity to dress up as their 

favourite book character. Why not take 

the opportunity of some extra free time 

over half term to read a few different 

books or stories and discover some new 

characters? Costumes can be as           

elaborate or as simple as you would like 

and the internet has lots of great ideas that don’t cost lots of money too! 



                            Attendance –for the week beginning Monday  4th  February 
The national average 
is  96.3% - has your 
child’s class beaten 
this target this week? 
Well done to  Silver   
Class for having the 
best  attendance with 
100%! 

Class  Attendance  Class  Attendance  Class  Attendance  

Yellow 90.7% Turquoise 96% Silver 100% 

Green  90.7% Blue 95% Red 89.3% 

Pink 95.3% Purple 98% Orange  94.3% 

Lilac 93.3%     

If you have any concerns or questions please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Maddox (Head of School) 

on:  Email: headsisn@haughmondfed.net     Tel: 01743 362519     www.haughmondfed.net  

GDPR Privacy Notices 

We would like to say a big thank you to all of the parents 

that have returned a signed copy of our privacy notice. It is 

essential that we hold a signed notice for your child and we 

therefore will be asking parents to sign a  copy before half 

term should we not already have received one.  

Thank you in advance for your co-operation. 

Sundorne Infants and Greenfields Football Match 

Our Year 2 Football team experienced their first match 

this week at Greenfields Primary School. Our team   

players were: 

Olly, Harry, Jacob., Jacob, Joel, Evie, Elliot and Oliver.  

The pitch we played on was extremely muddy which 

made it tricky conditions to play on, but Sundorne 

showed great resilience and determination in a game 

full of goal line scrambles, 

tough tackling and 2          

penalties!  

The team showed great     

respect also shaking hands at 

the end of the game which 

ended 4 – 2 to Greenfields.  

There were some excellent performances from          

Sundorne Infants team showing great dribbling, passing 

and tackling.  

Well Done for representing the school; we are very 

proud of you all.  

Thankyou to Mrs Sadds for 

supporting us and a huge 

thankyou to all the parents 

for attending to make this 

happen, we appreciate all 

of your support and your 

positive feedback. 

Sundorne Infants OAA Festival Spring 2019 

On Wednesday 6th February Sundorne 

Infants Orienteering team took part in 

an OAA festival. Our team included: 

Sophie, Grace, Pia, Maja, Zach, Charlie, 

Coby, Kathleen, Dylan, Edward, Julia and 

Bryan. 

This was a huge 

event with 12 schools taking part in 

the 6 challenges that were set. 

Grace reported, “We had to run to 

the buckets and see if the animal was 

in there, then we had to run to tell 

Miss Morris”  

She also added “I loved it!” 

There was no doubt that all of the children 

tried their best with our respect value 

shining throughout the afternoon. Well 

done to you all. 

A big thank you to Miss Morris who supported the event 


